
April 20,2007 

JOHN T. KOMEIJI 
(808) 544-8300 
jkomeiji@wik.com 

VIAFACSIMILE AND U.S.MAIL 

Mr. Clyde S. Sonobe 

Administrator 

Cable Television Division 

Department of Commerce & Consumer Affairs 

State of Hawaii 

P.O. Box 541 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96809 


Re: 	 Notice of Intent to Seek Renewal of 
Time Warner Entertainment Company, L.P. dba 
Oceanic Time Warner Cable’s Oahu Franchise 

Dear Mr. Sonobe: 

Pursuant to 47 U.S.C. § 546(a)(1) and Hawai’i Administrative Rules § 16-133-27(a), 
this is to respectfully provide notice to the Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs 
(“DCCA”) that Time Warner Entertainment Company, L.P. dba Oceanic Time Warner Cable 
(“Oceanic”) intends to seek renewal of its Oahu franchise, which currently expires on December 31, 
2009 by operation of Decision and Order No. 243. 

Oceanic respectfully requests the DCCA to commence the franchise renewal process 
pursuant to the applicable provisions of the federal Cable Act, Hawai’i Revised Statutes Chapter 
440G and Hawai’i Administrative Rules Title 16, Chapter 133. 

Thank you for your attention to the foregoing, and we look forward to working with 
the DCCA in the renewal process. If you have any questions or need further information regarding 
this notice, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Very truly yours, 

WATANABE ING & KOMEIJI LLP 
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VIA FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL 

June 26,2007 

John T. Komeiji, Esq. 
Watanabe Ing & Komeiji LLP 
First Hawaiian Center 
999 Bishop Street, 23rd Floor 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

Dear Mr. Komeiji: 

This letter acknowledges receipt on April 20, 2007 of Time Warner Entertainment 
Company, L.P., dba Oceanic Time Warner Cable's Notice of Intent to Seek Renewal of 
its Oahu Franchise. The Oahu franchise expires on December 31, 2009 by operation 
of Decision and Order No. 243. 

The Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs will take steps to initiate 
commencement of the franchise renewal process and will be contacting you in the near 
future. If you have any questions on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
586-2620. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Clyde S. Sonobe 
Cable Television Administrator 

C: 	 Lawrence M. Reifurth 
Russ Saiki 
Rodney Tam, Esq. 


